Public Notice

Massachusetts Department of Environmental Protection

Division of Wetlands and Waterways 

205a Lowell Street

Wilmington, MA 01887

Pursuant to 33 U.S.C. 1341 M.G.L. c. 21 S 43, notice is given of a 401 Water Quality Certification application for the interchange improvements to I-95 and Winter Street in the City of Waltham, Massachusetts by the Massachusetts Highway Department, Ten Park Plaza, Room 4260, Boston, MA  02116. This project will involve the reconstruction and Winter Street Bridge, modifying ramps, and drainage improvements.  Additional information may be obtained from the Massachusetts Highway Department at the above address, Attention Peter Martellucci, (617) 973-8250. Written comments should be sent to DEP, Northeast Region, Division of Wetlands and Waterways, 205a Lowell St., Wilmington, MA 01887 within 21 days of this notice.  Any group of ten persons, any aggrieved person, or any governmental body or private organization with a mandate to protect the environment who submits written comments may appeal the Department’s Certification.  Failure to submit written comments before the end of the public comment period may result in the waiver of any right to an adjudicatory hearing.
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To Be Published on or About Monday March 10, 2003.

and

To Be Published in the next Edition of the ENVIRONMENTAL MONITOR.
cc:  Waltham Conservation Commission

